
1/12/2020 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9;30 

Worship Service 10:25 

General fund offering   

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Jonathan Royal 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Jan. 12: Ora & Elizabeth L., Sharon T., 

Jan. 19: Garrett & Audrey M., Willie & Anna Mae W., 

Jan. 26: Lyle & Mary Alice M., Ben & Joanne W., 

 

Offering: general fund – $1042, pastoral $1290, Brittany Y. - $200, 

Mission $100,    

Attendance: Sunday school – 162, 10:25 - 215 

 

Announcements: 

1. Many thanks to the church family for the cards, the gifts, 

encouragements, gift of money from the sewing, it was all very much 

appreciated. -Sarah Lantz 

 

2. “Ladies’ Breakfast” this will take place this Tuesday the 14
th

 , 9:00 at 

the Dutch Kitchen 700 N. Tomahawk Trail, Nappannee, IN  

3. Gospel Echoes Read-a-Thon is taking place soon. Parents you should find 

an explanation letter and permission slips (for your children) in your 

mailbox on Sunday. We’ll plan on having registration for the readers on the 

last 2 Sundays in January (19 and 26) 

Thank you for your participation in raising funds for Gospel Echoes.  If you 

have any questions, please see Ben or Joanne Wickey. 

4. GriefShare is starting soon and will run Tuesday evenings, March 3
rd

 

thru May 19
th

 6:00 pm each night. If you or someone you know is 

struggling through a season of loss this class can be a great help and 

comfort. Please connect with Bill & Mary Helmuth for more info. 

 

5. Our church family is scheduled for the MCC meat canning at the Depot 

(1013 Division St., Goshen) on Monday January 13. We will be canning 

Turkey this year again and will need help all day from 7:00 am - 8:30 pm. 

The starting time of 7:00 is somewhat critical. They are suggesting morning 

volunteers be there a little before 7:00 if possible. The Food Safety 

Inspection Service will require us to wear clean clothes and a hair net of 

some type. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mel Eash. 

 

 

Youth sponsors- Mark and Fanny Wickey, Garrett and Audrey Martin, John 

and Susan Yoder  

Presidents- Martha Wickey, Jonathan Martin  

Vice Presidents- Chadwick Yoder, Krystal Eash 

Upcoming Youth Activity 

 

Volleyball is on Friday the 24th at 6:30, it will be at Meadowview 

Elementary school. The cost will be $5 per person.  

Check GroupMe for more details  

 

Super bowl party is Feb 2, at Mel and Char’s house at 6:00.  

Check out GroupMe for more details! 

 

Lamplighters Valentine’s banquet is February 15. More information to come. 


